
Sex Education Advisory Board
Public Hearing

A public review and hearing for the
Sex Education Curriculum is scheduled for

Monday, June 13, 2022 at 5:30 PM
and will be held at the

Kenowa Hills Administration Building
2325 Four Mile Road NW, Grand Rapids MI

If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or
service to attend or participate in the meeting or hearing, please contact the superintendent’s office at 784-2511 at least one week prior to the
meeting or as soon as possible.

This notice is given in compliance with Act 451, Section 380.150 of the Michigan Compiled Laws, 1976


